
 

The Camelot 

Monthly Newsletter No. 63 
July One 2018-2019 
#exceptionaleveryday 

Our ‘Doing Something Special’ Term              
becomes even more exceptional! 

What’s coming up this week?  
(week commencing Monday 8th July and in reverse order with the big request first) 

Friday  - Summer Fair  3.30—5.30 p.m. No better way to support our school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also Friday—Summer Term Music Concert—9.15 a.m.—all music groups performing.               

All parents/carers/family members welcome and invited for tea/coffee from 8.50 a.m. 

Thursday  - Sports Day for all children in Nursery, Reception and Year One—School ballcourt 

from 9.00—11.00 a.m. Parents/carers/family members  welcome to support 
 

Wednesday—visit of our MP, Harriet Harman—please can parents/carers speak 

to her in the playground between 8.30—8.50 a.m. in support of our school 

+ Year 2 trip to the beach—a new annual fixture in our school’s calendar 
+ Southwark School Awards Evening: Coach of Year Mr Imran + our victorious Cricket team in attendance! 

Tuesday— Year 6 SATs Results—exceptional writing outcomes already received. Now it’s the Reading and Maths     

outcomes. All these outcomes will be communicated to pupils and parents/carers before the end of the week.  



Update on our ‘special’ term so far: 
 Parents Showcasing Evening and End of Year Reports presented—please note that your 

children’s books are available all this week so they can showcase their achievements to 
family members. Please see your child’s class teacher to look at these books and to take the 
time to collect their end of year school report. 

 
 Parent/Carer Surveys—open all week—please either return the survey that was sent home 

with your child or ask for a new one from the school office. Please return your completed 
survey by Friday 12th July. 

 
 Exceptional achievements keep happening: 
 - The Cricket Team are Southwark League Champions! 
 - The school Athletics Team were Southwark runners up 
 - The Year 3 & 4 Athletics Team won their tournament 
 - The Netball Team qualified for their finals 
 - Phoenix Chong, Year 6 won every one of his races at the Southwark Swimming Gala 
 - Kerri, Abdurrahim and Naria have all been nominated in the Southwark Sports Awards 
 
 Trips galore have enriched our exceptional curriculum offer  
 including Reception to The Tower of London; Year 1 to The Natural History and the Science  
 Museum as well as the Year 6s going on our first ever week long residential week away 
 
 & don’t forget the Talent Show 2019!.... events happened in our ‘special’ term so far 
 Huge thanks are due to the enormous numbers of parents/carers and families supporting  
 this event and all our events this term… please keep going….just two weeks to go! 

& still to come before the end of term 
DNF our school adopted team… the Nigerian Super Eagles play their quarter finals of the African 

Nations Cup this Wednesday 10th July versus South Africa (semi-final on Sunday 14th July) 
 

Thursday 11th July—Letters circulated to share news on your child’s class 

teacher/s for September 2019 onwards 
 

Tuesday 16th July—Yr 2 to Yr 6 children Sports Day—Burgess Park—a.m. 

(weather permitting this may include a school picnic as well) 
 

Wednesday 17th July: Yr 6 Leavers Performance of the Lion King 6.00 p.m 

Thursday 18th July—Yr 6 Leavers End of Year Party (5.30—7.00 p.m) 

Friday 19th July—Yr 6 Leavers graduation assembly 9.00 a.m. 
 

Friday 19th July—Summer Term ends 12.45 p.m. after lunch 
 

Don’t forget the new academic year restarts on Tuesday 3rd September 



Calling all Camelot School Parents 

Holiday Club now running from Monday 22nd July  
You can obtain a Holiday Club for your child for four weeks of the summer holiday by 
registering for a place at the GLIM Holiday Club held at Camelot School for  just £45 
per week and if you sign up before Friday 12th July. Wow! What an offer! 

 



Sections from the Summer Term Report to Governors 2019 

 

The full 17 page report is presented to governors at the Summer Term Full Governing Body meeting 
where school governors, including your two parent governors, Mohammad Ellis–Francis (Father of       

Abdurrahim, Yr 6, Ammar, Yr 4 and Na’Im, Yr 2) and Aisha Ibin Ibrahim (mother of Samuel, Yr 6,          
Hanniel, Yr 2 and Andrew, Yr 1) represent the views of our parent body.  


